Committee on Academic Programs (CAP)
Minutes for October 8, 2008

Attendance:

Present: C. Alves, B. Chiang, R. Anderson, J. Karsnitz, C. Liebars, J. Bennett, C. Lindberg, B. Tellis, F. Cooper, T. Pavlovsky, B. Skwarek, B. Stratton, N. Maldonado
1. Minutes

The minutes were approved with one minor revision.  

2. Scheduling Grid report

Questions for the student survey were compiled by the sub-committee and will be sent to Paula Maas for feedback.  The sub-committee will send the survey to all students once finalized.


3. Student Feedback Form
The charge to review the current Course Feedback Form and the procedures for its administration was shared with the committee.  A sub-committee was formed to work on this charge.  It was decided that someone from Paula Maas’ office should be on the committee as well as a representative from AFT.  The rest of the sub-committee consists of the following volunteers from CAP:
Nicole Maldonado
Frank Cooper

Claire Lindberg (will convene)

Brian Skwarek

Brunelle Tellis

4. Specializations
A current list of majors was distributed to the committee.  While majors and minors are well defined, there is not a unified approach to naming concentrations, specializations, tracks, etc. Interdisciplinary concentrations are well defined and the sense was that the term concentration should apply only to these interdisciplinary concentrations.  A proposal was made to call concentrations within programs “specializations” as this distinction will be necessary when we switch to the new SA system.  Bob Anderson volunteered to put the proposal in writing to present at the next meeting.
Respectfully submitted, 

Cathy Liebars
